
To, 

     Parents of newly admitted students who have yet to 

submit the leaving certificate and the original Emirates 

ID of one parent and the student. Please note that if 

these documents are not submitted by the 29th of 

August, we will not be able to permit your child to attend 

school as KHDA only permits students whose KHDA 

registration is complete. The School office will be closed 

on the 31st of August & 1st September 2019. Please 

treat this matter URGENTLY.  


